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I am writing to strongly oppose SB 210.  

 

Oregon’s mail in voting is a secure and safe way to vote that makes it easy to vote in 

our elections. I cannot imagine standing in line for hours to vote like we see in several 

states that have in-person voting as the default. I work a regular job and cannot take 

time off of work to vote- nor should I have to when I have the option to drop off my 

ballot in a county drop box.  

 

Additionally, being able to sit in my house and decide how to vote and look up 

information allows me to be a more informed and thoughtful voter.  

 

Thank you for your time and consideration, 

 

Paula Nolan 

Eugene, OR 


